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Dear Patient  
 
 
Thank you for your interest in registering with the Doctors at Ash Grove Medical 

Centre. 
 
In order for you to become fully registered with the Practice, we ask you to complete 
the attached forms, one set per family member.  These allow us to obtain your 

medical records from your former doctor and help us to set-up your patient record 
with us.  Depending on the geographical location of your former doctor it can take 
several weeks / months for us to obtain your records so our doctors rely on the 
information you give to us.  Please fill in the forms with as much information and as 

accurately as you can.   
 
Please complete ALL questions, failure to do will delay your registration with 
the practice. 

 
 
Yours Faithfully  
 

 
Deb Lister 
Practice Manager 
On behalf of Ash Grove Medical Centre 

 
             
 
AVOID THE QUEUES 
 
YOU CAN NOW BOOK AND CANCEL YOUR APPOINTMENTS AND ORDER YOUR REPEAT 
MEDICATION ON LINE 
 
Manage your appointments and repeat medication quickly and easily wherever you are 24 hours a 
day, 365 days a year.  
For details on how to register, please speak to reception.  
 


